
2nd March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
As part of your child’s ongoing career development at Wildern School, they will have the 
opportunity to experience a day at a local Further Education College or Sixth Form during 
the Summer term. 
 
Your child has been asked to select their preferred options for this ‘Taster Day’ via a Google 
Form during Education for Life in tutor time. We are making you aware as they make these 
selections so that as parents you have the opportunity to discuss what is available with your 
child so that they can make informed decisions they are happy with. The form needs to be 
completed by 6th March to allow for individual college course selections, once choices are 
locked in. 
 
There will be a selection of 6 establishments (below), and your child will be asked to select 
and rank their top 4 choices. We will try our best to accommodate the top choice but there is 
no guarantee that they will be successful with their selection. This will also aid us with 
understanding popularity and logistics.  
 

 Southampton City College 
 Barton Peveril Sixth Form College 
 Peter Symonds College 
 Eastleigh College 
 Fareham College & Cemast 
 Itchen Sixth Form College 

 
More details will follow in due course. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Mr L Fenner 

Senior Leader of Learning (Careers) 

 


